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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice of Preparation (NOP) – Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for a Vacant Lands 

Inventory and Zoning/General Plan Evaluation for Possible Changes to General Plan and Zoning 

Designations to Promote Housing Opportunities 

 

The 30-day NOP period for the public to comment on issues to be addressed in the DEIR is scheduled 

to begin November 5, 2020, and end on December 4, 2020. The NOP is available for review at the Inyo 

County Planning Department office at 168 N. Edwards Street, Independence or at the Planning Department 

website: https://www.inyocounty.us/services/planning-department/current-projects 

 

A public Scoping Meeting for the project has been scheduled for Wednesday November 18
th

 

at 6:00 p.m., via a Zoom meeting. To connect to the meeting go to: 

https://zoom.us/j/95525393450?pwd=Lzd1SnpxeThVaDVBRngwenc4ZUJ4UT09 
 

The pass code is: 207507 

 

The Scoping Sessions and Meeting will provide the public the opportunity to learn about the 

Vacant Lands Inventory and Zoning/General Plan Evaluation for Possible Changes to 

General Plan and Zoning Designations to Promote Housing Opportunities project and to 

comment on issues that should be addressed in the DEIR.  Additional information regarding the 

project and the environmental process is detailed in the NOP, which is also available on the 

Planning Department’s website at: 

https://www.inyocounty.us/services/planning-department/current-projects 

 

All Comments must be received by the Planning Department by December 4, 2020 

 

For additional information contact the Inyo County Planning Department at 760-878-0263 or 

email at inyoplanning@inyocounty.us 


